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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees
From: Jennifer Villines
Date: June 27, 2022

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Kristen Eichel, Carol Snowden 

Re: Update the 2022-2023 Student Code of Conduct

The Student Code of Conduct is the District’s response to the requirements of Chapter 37 of the 
Texas Education Code as it pertains to all aspects of student behavior management. There are no 
formal legal updates from TASB this year due to their being no Texas Legislative session. The 
minor changes recommended include the date to reflect the 2022-2023 school year and a staff 
member’s contact information. The Board was given the draft of proposed changes to review 
prior to tonight’s meeting. 

RECOMMENDATION:  The Board adopt the 2022-2023 Student Code of Conduct as 
recommended. 
 


